
Ofcom should be able to regulate the ability of UK consumers to access TV programs 
of UK public broadcasters over the internet without discrimination where such a 
service is offered. For example, Channel 4 have a service which enables users to view 
content over the internet, but the service is only available to users who have a 
Windows PC, users of other operating systems such as Linux or OSX,  are therefore  
discriminated against. There is no technical reason why they can't make their content 
available on other platforms as other broadcaster do. Ofcom's current remit does not 
allow it to rule on this issue. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Sinha 


